Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 25 August 2016 11:40

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Your application reference: 2016/4721/P - Telephone kiosk outside Holborn

Tube Station

From: Coe, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Coe@ClearChannel.co.uk]

Sent: 25 August 2016 10:56

To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc: Owen, Elaine

Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2016/4721/P - Telephone kiosk outside Holborn Tube Station

Hi Mattias,

Thank you for registering the application 2016/4721/P for prior approval for a design change to the payphone kiosk.
The digital Panal will be facing the oncoming traffic side of the Kingsway and the open plan section of the kiosk will
be at the opposing side with the in-built payphone.

Our specification document contains pictures and annotations of the final design to be implemented which should
give you a clear picture as to how the design will look adjacent to the station.

If you need any further information please let us know.

Kind regards,

'@, Clear Channel

Where brands meet people

Matt Coe
Business Development Executive

Clear Channel United Kingdom
33 Golden Square, London W1F 9JT

DDI 0161 888 1869

computer.



